
 
 

 

 

 

SCHOOL GCSE RESULTS 2019 
PRESS RELEASE 

CONGRATULATIONS ON THE BEST RESULTS IN THE 
HISTORY OF THE SCHOOL! 

We are delighted that the hard work of students and staff has been rewarded with this year’s results. In                   

addition to this ​we celebrate the best ever results the school has ever seen​. All at Newsome High School                   

are so very proud that the determination and effort of our students has seen outstanding achievement                

including gaining a number of the prestigious grade 9s. 

Despite yet more significant changes to the exams and qualifications framework nationally, Year 11              

students have shown overall improvements in a number of areas compared to previous years and the                

highest ever attainment and progress measures in the history of the school​. These achievements will               

allow our students to follow the path of their choice, whether that be entering higher education,                

apprenticeships or other further training and all staff in our school family wish them all the very best and                   

remind them that we continue to support them in their future life chapters - keep in touch! 

As always, it was a pleasure to join in the celebrations of students collecting their results and seeing the                   

fruits of their labour. We look forward to future celebrations with our students as they continue their                 

educational journey in our inclusive school, including even more exciting plans to both our broad               

curriculum and our building to ensure even more record-breaking success. 

Our school provides a wonderful opportunity for students to truly fulfil their potential in a caring and                 

vibrant community and we look forward to more students joining us in the coming years. We are                 

committed to the view that it is: ‘Everyone Exceptional, Every Day.’ As the students of the 2019 cohort                  

have demonstrated, the future is very bright indeed. 

Mr A Briggs 
Chair of Governors 

Mr D Watkin 

Headteacher 

 

 

 
 


